
Dates for your diary: 

 

19th November 

Flu immunisations 

 

Mercury Theatre  

Pantomime 

Watch this space! 

 

10th, 11th, 13th 

December 

Nativity 9-9.45am 

Further details to 

follow 

 

9th December 

Christmas Carol 

Service 2pm 

 

10th December 

Christmas Lunch 

 

11th December 

Christmas Parties 

 

14th December 

Christmas Jumper 

Day 

School finishes at 

Noon 

OXFORD HOUSE SCHOOL 

 

 

OXFORD HOUSE 

SCHOOL 

Newsletter dated : 16th November 2018 

Thank you to everyone who donated 

to The school’s poppy collection. 

The money has now been collected 

and we await a final balance. 

Children in Need  -  Friday 16th November  

What a Spotacular day we’ve had! It was lovely to see 

so many different spotty items of clothing. Thank you 

to everyone for your generous donations to this very 

worthwhile cause, so far we have raised an amazing 

£325.50!  More photos are available on Facebook 

and on the website.  



Gentle reminders: 

 

Boxes for the food bank collection are now in 

classrooms if you would like to contribute. Please 

could we ask you to bring in your donations in by 

Friday 30th November. A list of suggested goods to 

donate has been sent out via School Comms. 

Over the last couple of weeks, Form VI pupils have been going through a selection 

process to become Form VI Ambassadors. After careful consideration and thorough 

interviews conducted by our headteacher Mrs Leyshon, six ambassadors have been 

appointed. They will support our School Captains and regularly take on an active 

role during school assemblies. 

 Playground Ambassadors 

Florence and Mia have been named our new Playground Ambassadors. Their role will 

involve looking after children in the playground to make sure everyone feels happy 

and safe in school. They will be a point of contact during breaks to help encourage 

games and activities. They will also act as leads of our Friendship ambassadors and 

ensure that any available budget for playground equipment is spent wisely. 

 Eco-Warriors 

Our new Eco Warriors, Gautham and Dina-Kate, will work closely with our Garden-

ing Club to ensure that the playground is an eco-friendly environment. Part of their 

role is to ensure that all plants are insect-friendly and to help keep the school 

grounds litter free. They will also look to support the environment with energy saving 

ideas and recycling schemes. 

 Digital Ambassadors 

Max and Oliver are our new Digital Ambassadors. They will help pupils and staff un-

derstand how to use technology and offer advice and support on how to keep yourself 

safe on-line. Training will be provided for them and they will be organising an info 

session for parents later in the year. 

 We are very aware parking is a consistent struggle around the school, but we would 

like to remind parents/carers to be courteous not only each other but also to our staff 

and our local residents. You MUST NOT stop outside the school on the yellow lines or 

across the driveways. This also applies when children are being dropped off for 

Breakfast Club and collected from After School Clubs.  This is in the interest of safety 

for everyone.  

FORM VI AMBASSADORS 


